
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary  

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  

Adoration before Mass  

Tuesday ñFriday  

 

1st Saturday of the month  

 

WEEKEND MASS  

Saturday        5:00 pm  

Sunday  

Sunday - Polish  

Sunday - Korean  

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES :   

Wednesday        7:30pm  

Thursday       10:30am  

Friday       10:30am  

1st Saturday of the month   10:30am  

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday       4:00pm  

Or by appointment with Fr David  

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am  

9:00 am  

 

9:00am  

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1  

Phone:  250.479.1611     Fax:  250.479.9350 

Web   www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail  sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30amð3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

5th Sunday of Easter                                                                                     24 April 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

ñEveryone will know that you are my disciples.ò 

First Reading :  Acts 14:21-27 

ñThey are called the Church together and related all that God had done with them.ò 

Responsorial Psalm . 
I will bless your name for ever, my king and my God. 

Second Reading :  Apocalypse 21:1-5 

ñGod will wipe every tear from their eyes.ò 

Gospel:  John 13:31-35  

I give you a new commandment, that you love one another. 

Prayers for those who are ill . 

Dorothy Bailey, Louise Beaudry, Vicky Dziekan; Claire Holmes, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran and Ben Perri . 

Prayers for the deceased .  If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and 

for whom you wish prayers, please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Confirmation and Holy Communion  
 

Adriel Acosta, Aydan Blashko, Wilhem Blashko, James 
Coe, Lucy DeSouza, Francisco Herrera Duran, Ricardo 
Herrera Duran, Lois Mandocdoc, Nicole Pettipas, Adam 
Stawicki, Daniel Stawicki, Dhavid Tolosa, Diana Tolosa, 
and Karol Zuno will be receiving the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and Holy Communion on Sat, May 21 at 
5:00 pm.  
As they enter the final weeks of preparation, please keep 
them in your prayers and sign the cards found on the 
table by their photos. Thank you. 

Cathedral Bible Camp   July 18-22 
 

St Andrewôs summer camp will take place at St Andrew's 
High school, 9:00am to 4:00pm daily with an extra hour of 
care before and after at no extra charge. 
 

Camp is faith based and for children ages 4 to 12.  
Cost: $50.00/child.  
To register, call the Cathedral office at 250-388-5571 or 
email: standrewscathedral@gmail.com. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Pastoral Care Outreach Program Session  

Who Am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor? 
 

Sat, May 14  9am ï 2pm St Joseph the Worker Parish 
 

Workshop is open to anyone who wants to understand 
the practical aspects of pastoral care; present hospital 

and homebound parish visitors who want to become 
more effective in their ministry; parishioners who look 
after their own family members; other caregivers; anyone 
interested in knowing more about their faith; and those for 
whom this program is an opportunity for professional 
development. 
 

Please bring a bag lunch; coffee and tea will be provided. 
Contact the parish office to register: 250-4797413 or 
email sjtwoffice@shaw.ca 

Development and Peace Share Lent  

D&P Committee thanks everyone for the generous 
donations for this yearôs Share Lent collection.  
The total amount collected for our parish is $4,353.05. 
We particularly thank the Faith Formation Classes for 
their donation of $91.05.  
We also thank those who give monthly as part of the 
Share Year-Round Program, and those who choose to 
give online on the D&P website.  
God bless you all for your gifts of solidarity to serve the 
needs of our sisters and brothers in Africa, Asia, Latin 
America and the Middle East. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Victoria, BC Assoc of Catholic Leaders  
 

Join us for our first Holy Happy Hour led by Fr Harrison.  
What: Holy Happy Hour 
Where: Moxies Grill - 1010 Yates St 
When: Wednesday, May 4th 5pm-7pm 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A
L
E
N
D
A
R

 

Monday 25 April Exercise with Beryl 
Led by the Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pmð1:45pm 
7:15pm 

Wednesday 27 April Society of St Vincent de Paul Senior Luncheon Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Thursday 28 April Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am - 10:30am 

Friday 29 April Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 



 

 

Cost: No fee to join - individuals are responsible for their 
own drinks / food. 
 

Join us in the private room upstairs at Moxies, as we mix 
and mingle with our fellow Catholic business colleagues. 
Please let us know if you'll be joining us so we can 
ensure we have adequate space. 
 

Please feel free to share with friends, family and 
colleagues who may be interested in the ACL. 
victoriabcacl@gmail.com, find us on Facebook! 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Sacred Heartõs Christian Charity 
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the spring sale 
last Saturday, it was a great success. The final numbers 
are not in but so far we have $3750 has been realized. 
 

We will have another sale in October, followed by the 
bazaar and raffle in November.  All the money raised will 
then be donated to help the less fortunate through a 
variety of charities.  
As always, your support is much appreciated. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Society of St Vincent de Paul  
 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul (SSVP) cordially 
invites all Parishioners and their friends, 55 years of age 
and older, to our Annual Spring Luncheon. 
 

This luncheon will be in Sacred Heart Parish Hall on 
Wednesday, April 27 from 11:00am to 2:00pm. 
Good food and great company, so we can all share in the 
blessings that Spring provides in our faith community.   
 

Call to RSVP:-Georgina Short @ 250-727-2615 or Susan 
Nawrocki @ 778- 433-0199. 

March for Life  ï May 12  ñCaring Not Killingò.  
 

Mass at the Cathedral or at St. Patrickôs at 12noon, 
followed by the march at 1:45pm from Centennial Square 
to the Legislature down Government Street.  
 

2:15pm: Rally for life outside Legislature on front lawn. 
 

For those who might still have sufficient energy, the day 
ends with the Pro-Life Gala at St. Patrick Church. 
 

Doors open at 5:30pm & tickets are $25. For more info: 
www.ncln.ca/events/victoriagala; phone: 604-365-3484; 
email: westerncanada@ncln.ca. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Knights of Columbus   Sat, May 7 @ 6:00pm 
 

1960ôs Music, Dinner & Dance at St Andrew's High Sch 
Gym. Tickets will be sold in the courtyard before and after 
Mass on April 30 & May, www.SunsetCafe.eventbrite.ca 
or email: gregjchurchill@shaw.ca. 

Diocesan Vocations Fair  
 

Calling all youth! Have you ever wondered what 
vocations are all about? Are you wondering what God 
may be calling you to do with your life?   

Youôre invited to bring all your questions and join the 
Vocations Awareness Team on Sat, May 14 from 9am-
12pm at Trinity Catholic for a vocations fair.  
Weôll spend the morning learning about the vocations of 
priesthood & religious life, marriage, and single life 
through exciting, presentations and fun activities!  
 

No cost to attend, bring a snack to share & register by 
May 6.  For more info, or to register, please contact Anela 
by email at vocationsawarenessteam@gmail.com or 
phone 250-802-5731.  
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Mary Walsh Bursary  
 

Bursary application forms are available in the church 
foyer. Four bursaries of $300 each will be awarded for 
high school, post secondary and/or upgrade of current 
skills. Deadline for submission: 1:00pm on Fri, May 27. 

Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
 

Sacred Heartôs Parish AGM will be on Thurs, May 12th at 
7:00pm in the Parish Hall. All parishioners are invited to 
attend, to hear reports from Ministries, our Finance 
Committee and have an opportunity for comments and 
questions. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð
Parish Pastoral Council Election  
 

The profiles and photographs of the members who have 
agreed to put their names forward, for an elected 
position, are on the board in the foyer of the Church. 
Election is scheduled for the weekend of May 7th & 8th.  
 

If you wish to vote, but will NOT be present at any of the 
Mass on May 7th & 8th, we encourage you to place your 
choice candidateôs name in a sealed envelope, and drop 
it off at the office during the week. 
 

The vote count will be on Sunday, May 8th after the 
10:00am Mass. 
ððððððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Diocese of Victoria / Island Catholic Schools  

Accounting Assistant 
 

A full-time position is available to assist in maintaining the 
financial records of the Island Catholic Schools and the 
Diocese of Victoria. 
 

There is a poster with details and qualifications needed  
on the Outreach board in the church foyer. 
 

Deadline for submission of resume and cover letter is 
Saturday, April 30. 

DONATIONS  

April 16 &17 April 2016 

Envelopes/Loose $3,015.00 

PAD    $   729.25 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,094.25 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE  

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS  

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE  



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising - Please support them!  

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 

For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 
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